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From: Shane Robicheau 
Date: March 28, 2025 at 8:45:14 PM ADT 
To: district8@munclare.ca 
Cc: Shane Robicheau 
Subject: 9651 hwy 1 street lights/ intersection 

Hi Yvon, I’m sending you this note to discuss the possibility of installing a flashing stop 
sign at the end of Eustace Comeau Road. The next phase would involve adding a flashing 
yellow light on both sides of Highway 1. I hope you can bring this concern to the council, 
and we can begin the process with all departments needed. 

Thanks, 
Shane 

Shane Robicheau 
Chef & Owner 

Le Ptit Robicheau - Food Truck 
9651 Hwy 1, Saulnierville N.S. 

Web: leptitrobicheau.com 




